Parent Meet and Greet

On Thursday September 19, 2013 parents came to the Alternative Academy’s opening Meet and Greet event, where they were greeted by both high school and middle school students and staff. This was a wonderful opportunity for new and returning parents to familiarize themselves with the building and meet the staff. 
The event began with an overview of our building’s character education theme; Listen More Talk Less, and the middle and high school teams discussed what is expected of both parents and students for this school year. Parents were invited to participate in classroom activities to showcase listening skills, such as “Going to Grandma’s House” and “Name that Tune!”  In “Going to Grandma’s House”, participants had to name an item to bring to Grandma’s and list all of the previously mentioned items; in “Name that Tune!” participants listened to a few seconds of songs with varying degrees of popularity and had to name the song.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The meet and greet was a great success and an exciting way to kick off the new school year! 
